
Minutes of the Members’ Meeting of the European Public Choice Society 2014 

Cambridge April 6, 2014 

Chaired by Toke Aidt. 

1) Outgoing members of the board. 

The society thanked Colin Jennings, Henrik Jordahl and Christoph Schaltegger for their great 
contribution to the society as member of the board. 

2) Election of new members to the board 

The meeting elected Jan Fidrmuc, Gert Tinggaard Svenssen and Krisztina Kis-Katos to serve 
on the board for a term of three years. 

3) Organized sessions  

A proposal from the board regarding organized sessions (where someone puts together a 
package of papers on a common topic) was approved on the conditions that i) the papers for 
such sessions are subject to the same evaluation procedure as all other papers and it is 
understood that papers submitted in this way can be rejected and ii) papers for such 
sessions much be submitted as individual papers but with a tag saying that they, if accepted, 
are for a particular session. Anyone interested in organizing such a session should contact 
the local organizer of the annual meeting well in advance of the deadline for paper 
submissions. 

4) Future meetings  

It was decided to explore the possibility of holding the 2016 meeting in Israel. 

5) European Society for Development of Austrian Economics 
 
A proposal from the European Society for Development of Austrian Economics to hold joint 
meetings was discussed. It was decided that papers on Austrian Economics would be very 
welcome at the European Public Choice Society meeting but not to pursue the possibility of 
joint meetings further. 
 

6) Other business 
 
None. 


